
1

Barnett, Mary

From: Amanda Kennedy <blueamandabear@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 7, 2020 10:19 AM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Regulation 2 Comments

The Buffalo River can only be called a protected stream if we actually protect the water quality and have high 
standards. We need actual numeric standards so we can guarantee that. This stream should be safe for all 
kayakers and canoers and swimmers who use it. It's too beautiful not to be overprotective of it's water quality. 
Please hold high standards and do everything you can to ensure the safety of those of us who frequent this 
amazing river. Thanks for listening. 
 
Amanda Kennedy 
Greenbrier, AR 


